
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
October 13, 2009 
 

 VIA E-MAIL 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. – 2009-2010 Transmission Revenue 

Requirement Supplementary Evidence 
Board File:  EB-2008-0272 
 

As Counsel for the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC), I am writing 

in response to Procedural Order No. 6 which directed intervenors and Board 

Staff to advise the Board on or before October 13, 2009 if they intended to file 

evidence in the above proceeding and to indicate their preference for an oral 

versus written proceeding. 

VECC does not intend to file evidence in the above proceeding.  With respect to 

the type of hearing that should be held, VECC does not have a strong 

preference.  Should the Board decide to proceed by way of an oral hearing, 

VECC would use the opportunity to clarify some of the information provided to 

date regarding the in-service dates of new renewable generation and the North-

South transfer capability. 
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If there are any questions or clarification required please contact either Bill 

Harper (416-348-0193) or myself (416-767-1666). 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
Encl. 
 


